
From: Daryl Whiting
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Greenleaf trees.
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 9:15:39 AM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Please do not let the trees on Greenleaf get cut down. I wouldn’t want to vote for someone who would do that.
Thank you.
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